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Dear Friends,
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Thank you for standing with us in January. Each opportunity we had for ministry, you
were a partner with us.
We had the joy to minister with our International Team to missionaries from all over the
globe who were in the USA this January. This was held at our WOL (Word of Life)
Conference Center in Hudson, Florida Jan 5-10. At mealtimes Ken met with different
missionaries one on one (or two) to continue coaching and with some to start
coaching. Thank you for praying for Safety in travel and connections with each of the
missionaries.

We had the joy of being there January 10 for the first of a series of six 2025
celebrations of WOL’s 85 anniversary. We also plan to be at the Columbus celebration

on May gth. If you are interested in being at the g5th Anniversary celebration in
Columbus, please email Ken and we will send you a direct link.

While meeting in Urbana with Pastor Brian Miller of Berea Bible, had the joy of leading
our waitress to the Lord. Ever think, did she mean it? On our way out she thanked us
for sharing as she was ready to hear and respond. Thank you for praying for
opportunities to share the Gospel. We just need to leave the response of the heart to
the Lord.

On January 16" we hosted a WOL Leadership Connect Conference for the NW Ohio
Area. The leaders came to 1010 Bible Church in Van Buren, Oh, where our speakers
were remotely tuned in (We were 1 of 22 host sites through out the Eastern part of the
US.) One session Ken taught just to our group gathered. (Picture at the top of this
letter) Thank you for praying for local impact.
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Thank you again for partnering with us with your prayers and encouragement of love
toward us.

Please pray:

Wisdom in coaching International missionaries weekly. Added two
more this week.

As we continue to layout our 2025 schedule.

Love ya Much!

Interested in investing into world impact to youth through the Dady’s?
https://give.wol.org/kdady

If you choose to unsubscribe, please reply to kdady @wol.org with “Please Delete” from

your list”

Ken and Pam Dady

International Coach to Missionaries and Local Churches

() Word of Life.

International Ministries

529 N Main Box 430
Bellefontaine, OH 43311
c: 937-935-0215
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